



2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Expo

Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek Salons D - L Orlando, FL June 3 - 4, 2022



Introducing



Trade Show Planning: Your Road Map to Success

NO EXHIBITOR LEFT BEHIND is more than a motto—it's our pledge to you. Our new Exhibitor Success Kit is one of many tools we've created to guarantee you have a smooth, positive experience. Whether you're exhibiting for the first time or an experienced exhibitor, this easy-to-use kit guides you through the steps of planning a successful event from start to finish.

"easy-to-use kit"

From decorating and setting up your booth to ordering key services, the kit provides all the product and service information, links, dates, and order forms you'll need. It even offers the convenience of shopping online and ordering our services 24/7. Our goal is to simplify the process and deliver the unexpected while you remain focused on the show.

Speak To Our Team

If you have questions or need to discuss any display or graphics needs, contact your project manager at 407-292-0025 or <u>eventservices@ags-expo.com</u>

Table of Contents

Guidelines for Display 4
A Safe Return to Events - Our Commitment 6
Official Show Information 7
Method of Payment Form
Third-Party Billing Agreement 10
Payment Terms and Conditions11
Notification of Intent to use Non-official Service Contractors
Example Certificate of Insurance 14
Labor Rules & Regulations15
Carpet Order Form 16
Table Order Form 17
Seating & Accessories Order Form 18
Booth Labor Order Form 19
Booth Cleaning Order Form 20
Booth Layout Form 21
Quick Glance - Material Handling Process 22
Material Handling & Rates 23
Freight Re-Route Policy 27
Shipping Addresses 28
Shipping Labels
Material Handling Order Form
Outbound Bill of Lading/Shipping Label Request 32
Inbound Shipping Information Form 33
Cartload Service Order Form 34
Premium Return Service
Terms & Conditions of Contract - Material Handling Services
ABF Freight
Utilities



Guidelines for Display



ags expo

STANDARD BOOTH (ILLUSTRATION A)

INDARD BOOTH (ILLU	STRATION A)
Maximum Height:	8'
Hanging Signs:	No
Front Displays:	If over 4' in height, must be placed at least 5' from the aisle line.
Standard Corner:	Unsightly displays and/or material storage which can be viewed from aisle must be camouflaged at exhibitor's expanse. (See the "Booth

aisle must be camouflaged at exhibitor's expense. (See the "Booth Close-off's " in the "Furniture & Accessories" form in your Exhibitor Service Manual).

PERIMETER BOOTH (ILLUSTRATION B)

Maximum Height:	12' (Drape line is at 8')
Hanging Signs:	Yes, top can be no more than 12' off the ground. Back wall only.
Front Displays:	If over 4' in height, must be placed at least 5' from the aisle line.







Hanging Signs: Yes, top can be no more than 16'

PENINSULA (ILLUSTRATION C)

Maximum Height:

	off the ground.
Front Displays:	If over 4' in height, must be placed at least 5' from the aisle line.

16′

ISLAND (ILLUSTRATION D)

Maximum Height	16′
Hanging Signs:	Yes, top can be no more than 16' off the ground.
Front Displays:	Full use of space is permitted.



Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414

Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com

AGS 01/11/13 - 001



Guidelines for Display



MAXIMUM 12" (30cm) DEPTH FOR CANOPIES OR FALSE CEILINGS

CANOPY

E.



CANOPIES/CEILINGS (ILLUSTRATION E)

Maximum Height:	8' - Standard 12' - Perimeter 16' - Island or Peninsula
Maximum Drape:	16′
Maximum Depth:	To full dimensions of contracted space.
Side Views:	Must contain an opening above 4' high and extending back 5' from the aisle line.
Fire Code:	Must meet with local fire codes and conform to the minimum life safety requirements.

TOWERS (ILLUSTRATION F)

Maximum Height:	8' - Standard 12' - Perimeter 16' - Island or Peninsula
Maximum Depth:	To full dimensions of contracted space.
Side Views:	Must contain an opening above 4' high and extending back 5' from the aisle line.
Structural Integrity:	All towers over 12' in height must have blueprints available for inspection.,the signature/stamp of a structural engineer, and exhibit company.



HANGING SIGNS (ILLUSTRATION G)

Maximum Height:	16' (to top of sign) Island or Peninsula;
Maximum Width:	No more than 50% of the total booth length (if placed length-wise). No more than 50% of the total booth width (if placed width-wise).
Location:	Must be contained within booth. No signs will be allowed on columns, pillars or in aisles.
Approval:	Must be obtained prior to move-in from Show Management.



Location:	Must be contained within the booth area so as not to interfere with aisle traffic or neighboring booth space.
Samples:	Tables must be set back a minimum of 2' from aisle line
Audio/Visual:	Must be tuned to conversation level
Safety Precautions:	Hazard barriers must be provided as needed for moving or potentially dangerous machines.





Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com

Phone: 407.292

5

A SAFE RETURN TO EVENTS

AGS Expo Services stands ready to help event professionals navigate these challenging times as we all look to get back to events in the safest way possible. We have taken steps to implement protocols recommended by governments and leading health organizations. AGS is committed to health and safety to ensure everyone is comfortable, confident and able to engage and connect while participating at one of our events.



HEALTH SAFETY EFFORTS

Our team is dedicated to ensuring the proper steps are taken to maintain the health and safety of all involved in our events. We have deployed the below protocols as our commitment to a safe return of live events.



Wearing masks to reduce transmission



Receiving temperature checks daily



Using medical grade hand sanitizer



Encouraging social distancing through signage in key areas at our events



Enhanced cleaning efforts of all communal equipment as well as high-touch service areas

SAFETY RESOURCES AND PRODUCTS

<u>Clean and Safe Events Guide</u> - Essential to moving forward with current events, this Resource Guide is a comprehensive, "live" document capturing our efforts and industry standards

AGS Display Solutions and Safety Products - AGS has added innovative new items to our full catalog of safety products. All products meet CDC recommended standards for event venues, and are perfect to make your booth stand-out.

Questions? Contact Our Event Services Team! Phone: 407-292-0025 Email: EventServices@ags-expo.com





Met

ags expo

Official Show Information

As the Official Service Contractor for the 2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Expo, AGS Expo Services would like to say welcome! The information below is only a brief summary of the important times, dates, addresses, and details regarding your event. More detailed information has been provided in each section of this Exhibitor Service Manual and at www.ags-expo. com.

		formation		
	DR	DL		
		Phone: 407.292.0025		
h Street		Fax: 407.292.4414		
32811		Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com		
ALL INFORMATION s): Salons D - L				
аре:		. Blue, White, Black		
be:		. Blue, White, Black		
Carpet Color:		. Hall is carpeted - Multicolor		
Color:		. N/A		
	Booth E	quipment		
10'x 10'				
cludes: 8' Pipe and D	Prape	(2) Folding Chairs		
3' Pipe and D	Prape	(1) Wastebasket		
(1) 6′x30″ Ski	rted Table	ID Sign		
Show Sche	edule	Other Details		
R MOVE-IN June 3, 2022	8:00 AM - 3:00 PM	 Empty crates and cartons will be returned beginning at 3:00 PM on Saturday, June 4 		
		 All carriers must check-in no later than 4:30 PM on Saturday, June 4 		
June 3, 2022	3:00 PM - 6:30 PM	• All exhibitor materials must be removed from the exhibit		
June 4, 2022	9:30 AM - 3:00 PM	facility by 6:00 PM on Saturday, June 4		
,		• Freight Re-Route Deadline: All unconsigned materials remaining on the event floor		
R MOVE-OUT		will be re-routed via the official show carrier, ABF Freight at 4:31 PM on Saturday, June 4		
June 4, 2022	3:00 PM - 6:00 PM	 Avoid long wait times, order Premium Return service (pg. 35). Store up to (3) priority pieces during show for quick return during move-out; dismantle faster, leave sooner! 		
	ervices th Street 32811 ALL INFORMATION s): Salons D - L ape:	SERVICE CONTRACTOR arvices th Street 32811 ALL INFORMATION s): Salons D - L ape:		

Order Online: www.ags-expo.com

Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com AGS 01/11/13 - 001





AGS Exhibitor Service Center Hours

AGS Expo Services will be available to take care of your on-site needs. All services and production personnel will be available to handle any needs you might have such as furniture, rental exhibits, labor, cleaning, and material handling. We are available during move-in, move-out, and exhibit hours.

For the AGS on-site Service Center phone number, please call our main office during business hours at 407.292.0025 or email us at eventservices@ags-expo.com

Shipping Information

Below are the advance warehouse and direct shipping addresses for your event. Please know that a Method of Payment must be on file to receive your materials for the event.

Name of Exhibiting Company

2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Expo

Booth #:____

[PLACE APPROPRIATE ADDRESS HERE]

Advance Shipments to Warehouse

AGS Expo Services c/o ABF Freight c/o JM Freight 450 Maguire Rd. Suite B Ocoee, FL 34761

Delivery Window

- Deliveries only accepted between 5/3/22 5/31/22
- Closed in observance of Memorial Day -Monday, May 30, 2022
- Receiving Dock Open: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 4:30 PM
- Any shipments received after the advanced receiving deadline or during the event will be assessed a late fee and redirected to the exhibit site.

Direct Shipments to Exhibit Site

AGS Expo Services c/o Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek Salons D-L 14100 Bonnet Creek Resort Lane Orlando, FL 32821

- **Delivery Window**
- Friday, June 3, 2022 8:00 AM 3:00 PM
- Saturday, June 4, 2022 9:30 AM 3:00 PM
- All booths must be set by 3:00 PM on Friday, June 3, 2022

Discount Deadlines & Policy Reminders

Take advantage of our substantial price discounts. To get our lower prices, return your order with payment by the discount deadline(s) on the order forms provided.

Please review our payment policy carefully. As a reminder, AGS Expo Services requires payment in full at the time your order is placed along with a completed Method of Payment Form. This may be used to cover on-site charges such as labor and material handling, not included with your initial payment.

It is important to review the local labor and/or Union jurisdiction policies located in this Service Manual. Policies vary by state and location.

Please contact our Event Services Department with questions or special requests. We will provide you with all of your show needs and appreciate the opportunity to work with youvices + 4561 SW 34th Street + Orlando, FL 32811

Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com

	2022 FDLA Southern Stat Signia by Hilton Orla Orland	ndo Bonnet Creek		Discount Price Deadline Date MAY 19 thod of payment must accompany your orde	odx
Southern States SYMPOSIUM & EXPO Description	June 3 - 4 Company Name	l, 2022		Booth Numb	er SD
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	Billing Address		nail		o A
	City / State / Zip		gnature		
All oxhibitors	are required to have a credit o	ard on file as a	primary mothod	dofpoymont	_ ~
For your convenience, wany additional amounts ers please use "Third F Personal Con Acct.#: Card Holder Name (Print): Signature: Credit Card Billing Address: City: Account Option (pleat Keep this Method	Credit Card Au we will use this authorization to cha s incurred as a result of show site o Party Billing Agreement" form. Pl npany	thorization For arge your credit of rders placed by y ease complete th Visa	e for this event only	American Express	OD OF PAYMENT FORM
	Compai	ny Check			: PAY
Please make all checks	payable to: AGS Exposition Service	s, Inc.			O P
• All checks must be in (U.S. currency.	Che	ck Number:		P
 move-in to provide ad Orders are processed a applied on the date th 	ne and booth number. It be received 14 days prior to exhibit lequate time for processing and appropriate discounts (if any) are lat your payment is received. A copy c. is not considered payment.	2	nount Due:		METH
		ransfers			
lf j	you wish to make a payment via W or email us at eventse to obtain bank informati	ervices@ags-expo	o.com,	5,	
	Full payment must accompany or n MUST be on file with AGS Expo Services tilizing this form, exhibitors acknowledge Liability stateme	before any goods or	services are rendered re and agree to comply wi		
	Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • Phone: 407.292.00 Email: @ventservices@ags-expo.com Oi	025 • Fax: 407.292.4414			9

AGS 01/11/13 - 001







THIRD-PARTY BILLING AGREEMENT

Third-Party Billing Agreement

As an exhibitor electing to use a third-party for my billable services, I understand and hereby agree that the ultimate responsibility for payment of all charges is mine. Further, I agree to be bound by all terms and conditions outlined in the Payment Terms and Conditions within this Exhibitor Service Manual. In the event that the named third-party fails to meet the required payment terms, charges will revert back to me, the exhibiting company. All invoices are due and payable upon receipt, by either party.

Exhibiting Firm							
Exhibitor Company Nam	e:					Booth #:	
Exhibitor Contact Name							
Phone:			Email:				
Address:							
City:				State:		Zip:	
Exhibitor Signature (Req	uired):						
Third-Party							
	_						
	Т	he following items are to	o be charge	ed to the Thir	d-Party:		
All Services	OR	Furniture/Carpet	Material	Handling	Booth Cle	aning	Labor
hird-Party Company Na	me:						
Contact Name:							
Phone:			Email:				
Address:							
ïity:				State:		Zip:	
hird-Party Payer Signatu	ıre (Required	i):					

Third-Party Credit Card Information:

Payment in full must accompany your order. Please note, we will use this authorization to charge your credit/debit card account for all orders noted above, at anytime, including those placed onsite by your representative. These charges may include all services provided by AGS Expo Services including but not limited to material handling, labor, and product orders. For tax-exempt status, within the state of the event, please submit a taxexempt certificate. We gladly accept VISA, MasterCard and American Express.

Credit Card Number:	E	xp. Date:	
Card Holder Name (Print):			
Signature:			
Credit Card Billing Address:			
City:	State:	Zip:	
Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414			





ags expc

Payment Terms and Conditions

AGS Expo Services has established the following terms and conditions of sale and rental for all services rendered by AGS to all clients, exhibitors, and third parties:

- By providing a signed copy of a Method of Payment Form and selecting "Keep this Method of Payment on file for future events," you are establishing a company account with AGS Exposition Services, Inc. for one (1) calendar year for all active and future account transactions, regardless of event or project. It is the ultimate responsibility of the exhibitor to maintain an active credit card on file for services. Third party credit cards will be exempt from this policy, when identified as such, on the Method of Payment Form. Therefore, third parties will have a single event/project account established during the period of service.
- 2. All materials and equipment are on a rental basis and remain the property of AGS Exposition Services, Inc. except where specifically identified as a sale.
- 3. Payment of balances may be remitted in any form which complies with AGS Expo Services' Methods of Payment. Please note that any orders submitted without a method of payment, or any outstanding balances incurred, will be applied to the primary credit card on file. AGS Expo Services will accept payment by cash, company check, Visa, MasterCard, or American Express. All payments must be made in U.S. Funds.
- 4. AGS may accept Wire or ACH funds transfers to cover open or advance deposit for service. Regardless, a credit card is required on file. All transfers must be noticed to AGS via a trackable letter carrier service (attention to the event, company name, booth number and associated services) and the funds transferred at least ten business days prior to the first day of move-in for the associated event. If transfers are not noticed, and processed without details, AGS cannot guarantee the appropriate payment or credit to account. Fees apply to all transfers both by the processing institution as well as by AGS policy noted on the Method of Payment form. AGS may withhold services where payments are short/deficient due to fees.
- 5. If an exhibitor or third party requests a balance transfer from one Method of Payment to another Method of Payment, a Transfer Charge of 7% will be assessed on the total transferred balance. Transfers will only be made within a single established account.

A zero balance for ordered services does not preclude the requirement of a credit card on file for service.

- 6. AGS Expo Services reserves the right to check the credit available on any card presented. If the exhibitor fails to review/pay an open invoice/statement prior to the close of the show, the charges will automatically be applied to the credit card on file.
- To receive a discount, payment must accompany your advance order and be received prior to the deadline date on your order form.
- 8. All orders must be accompanied by a Method of Payment Form. Orders without a Method of Payment Form will be applied to the primary method of payment on file. No balance transfers will be allowed after an order has been processed.
- 9. AGS Expo Services requires payment for all services upon presentation of an invoice/statement at the exhibit site and exhibitors will be required to settle their accounts in full prior to the close of the exhibition/event.
- 10. AGS Expo Services may from time to time audit and adjust accounts after the close of show. No statement or invoice is considered final, whether presented in advance, during, or after an event/ project. Please know that some services are actually considered estimates and therefore not calculated for actual payment until after the service is rendered. These services may include, but are not limited to, Labor, Material Handling, Furnishings, and other rental and sale items within the Exhibitor Service Manual or quoted for custom sale/rental. As a result, adjustments/additions to billing may occur. Any balances that arise from an audit will be billed to the method of payment on account, or will be required to be paid in full upon presentation of an invoice/ statement if no valid method of payment exists.
- 11. Payment for all labor, equipment, and services whether ordered by the exhibitor, display builder, non-official/third party contractors, or other parties shall be the ultimate responsibility of the exhibiting company.

Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414 Email: eventservices@ags=expo.com Order Online: www.ags=expo.com





ags expc

Payment Terms and Conditions

- 12. If your firm or agency requires a purchase order to be issued for any services rendered, such purchase order must accompany the order form(s). Government agencies please be advised.
- 13. Exhibitor/Third Party shall be responsible for any excise, property, sales, or other taxes which may be levied or imposed upon the exhibitor/third party as it relates to different state and federal tax laws. In the event a tax code or levied rate should change after the publishing date of a form and/or prior to fulfillment, your invoice may be adjusted as required by law.
- 14. Tax Exemption Status If your company is exempt from payment of sales tax, AGS requires you to forward an Exemption Certificate for the state in which the services are to be used. Resale Certificates are not valid unless you are re-billing these charges to your customers.
- 15. Should a chargeback or dispute occur on payments to orders placed by an exhibitor or their agents, a fee equal to the fees assigned by the merchant processor or bank may be assessed and applied. In the event that a chargeback or dispute resolution is posted in favor of AGS Exposition Services, these fees will be due in addition to any outstanding balances.
- 16. Should balances remain unfulfilled, AGS Expo Services reserves the right to institute collection action against all exhibitors/third parties in the event payment is not received within 20 days of the close of the event. Service charges of 1.5% per month or fraction thereof will be applied to the past due accounts; the annual rate per service charge is 18%. Fees associated with insufficient funds on personal or company checks will be added to your invoice.
- 17. AGS Expo Services reserves the right to refuse service to exhibitors with outstanding balances or a history of delinquency or disputes. AGS may require payment of open balances prior to any additional services being rendered or for future orders to be processed. Where a history of delinquency or disputes exists, AGS may, at its discretion, require the payment of services in a particular method.

- 18. Company checks for ordered services must be received 14 days before move-in. Regardless, a credit card is required on file. A Non-Sufficient Funds fee will be assessed to any account in which a check is returned as being insufficient for payment.
- 19. All refunds less than \$35 must be requested by either the exhibiting company or related third party and will be refunded in the method in which it was remitted. As a result of certain remittance methods, fees and charges may apply. AGS will only issue refunds within 30 days of sending the final invoice. All adjustments to exhibitor accounts specifically noted on invoices or statements will be credited back in the method in which the service was originally transacted, within 15-30 days after the close of any event. Refunds to credit cards may take an additional period of time to post depending upon the credit card company. No adjustments will be made as a result of changes in currency rates.
- 20. It is the responsibility of the exhibitor to advise the AGS Expo Services on-site Service Center Representative of any problems with any orders, and to check their invoice for accuracy prior to the close of the event. For all exhibitors, invoices will be sent to the primary email on file during the event for your convenience. No credits for un-noted missing or incomplete orders will be issued after the exhibition closing.
- 21. Once services have been rendered and no issues/ complaints have been formally brought (presented in writing via email or written notation on an existing invoice) to the attention of the on-site AGS Expo Service Center Representative, exhibitor or third party agrees not to dispute authorized charges on credit card(s).
- 22. All orders cancelled by the exhibitor due to nonparticipation or cancellation of the event will be subject to cancellation fees equal to 50% - 100% of the total order. Whereas all general order cancellations may be subject to a fee equal to 50-100% of the total order, where not explicitly defined on the order form. Please see specific forms for cancellation fee details.

Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414 Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com

	2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium 8 Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Cree Orlando, FL June 3 - 4, 2022	· · ·	ex	RVICES
Southern States SYMPOSIUM & EXPO remerin TOX	Company Name	Tel #	Booth Number) ш со
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	Billing Address	Email	Ĩ	
	City / State / Zip	Signature	,	

Notification of Intent

Exhibitors who plan to have a Non-official Service Contractor (also known as an Exhibitor Appointed Contractor) unpack, erect, assemble, dismantle, and pack displays/equipment must submit this form and abide by the rules set forth in this Service Manual.

Please provide the following information:

Non-official Contractor Information (PLEASE PRINT OR TYPE)

Service Firm:	Phone:
Firm Contact:	Fax:
On-site Exhibitor Contact:	Cell Phone:
Address:	
Email Address:	

Basic Requirements

1. The exhibitor must notify AGS Expo Services of its intent to use a Non-official Contractor by:

Notification Deadline: Thursday, May 5, 2022

- Non-official Contractors must submit proof of adequate insurance in the form of an original policy rider listing AGS Expo Services as additionally insured, furnished by their broker, to AGS Expo Services no later than the deadline date listed. This must include a copy of your Worker's Compensation Insurance Policy. Please see the following page for an example certificate.
- 3. All booth personnel must wear proper identification at show site.
- 4. If your exhibit services firm is a third party and will be billed for services at the event, please ensure your firm submits a Method of Payment Form and appropriately checks the Third Party box for payment authorization.

Please Note:

- If the exhibiting company or Non-official Contractor fails to comply with any or all of the requirements, the Non-official Contractor will not be permitted to service your exhibit and AGS Expo Services must be hired for installation and dismantle labor. The Non-official Contractor will be able to provide supervision only. Please see the section titled Official Service Contractors and Exhibitor Appointed Contractors for a complete list of rules.
- To confirm that your contractor can perform services at this event, please contact our Events Services Department.
- Any unpaid balances remain the ultimate responsibility of the exhibitor.

<u> </u>	IFICATE OF LIA	BILIT	Y INSUR		DATE (MM/DD/YYYY) 06/06/2016
THIS CERTIFICATE IS ISSUED AS A M CERTIFICATE DOES NOT AFFIRMATIV BELOW. THIS CERTIFICATE OF INSU REPRESENTATIVE OR PRODUCER, AND IMPORTANT: If the certificate holder is	VELY OR NEGATIVELY AMEND URANCE DOES NOT CONSTITU ID THE CERTIFICATE HOLDER. s an ADDITIONAL INSURED, the), EXTEND JTE A CON	OR ALTER THE CO ITRACT BETWEEN	VERAGE AFFORDED E THE ISSUING INSURER	BY THE POLICIES (S), AUTHORIZED AIVED, subject to
the terms and conditions of the policy, or certificate holder in lieu of such endorse PRODUCER INSURANCE AGENT/BROKER NAME STREET ADDRESS CITY, STATE, ZIP	certain policies may require an e ement(s).	CONTACT NAME: PHONE (A/C, No. Ext E-Mail ADDRESS:	YOUR AGENT'S NAM 555-555-5555 YOUR AGENT'S EM INSURER(S) AFFO		565-655-5555
PHONE: INSURED NAME OF INSURED. "THIS I LEGAL NAME OF THE CONTE PARTY, THE EXHIBITOR-APP CONTRACTOR."	TRACTING	INSURER A : INSURER B : INSURER C : INSURER D : INSURER E :	AUTOMOBILE LIAB UMBRELLA LIABILI	ILITY INSURER NAME	IE
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT THE POLICIES C INDICATED. NOTWITHSTANDING ANY REC CERTIFICATE MAY BE ISSUED OR MAY PE EXCLUSIONS AND CONDITIONS OF SUCH PO EXCLUSIONS AND CONDITIONS OF SUCH PO INSTRUMENT OF SUCH POLICY GENERAL LIABILITY COMMERCIAL GENERAL LIMELITY CAMB-MADE COCUR AUTOOBLE LIABILITY ANY AUTO ALL OWNED ALL OW	QUIREMENT, TERM OR CONDITION PERTAIN, THE INSURANCE AFFORD	LOF ANY CC DED BY THE E BEEN RED PO (MM	POLICIES DESCRIBE	DOCUMENT WITH RESPECT D. HEREIN IS SUBJECT TO B. B. LIMIT EACH OCCURRENCE DAMAGE TO RENTED PREMISSE IS ACCURRENCE PROBLET OR RENTED PREMISSE IS ACCURRENCE PROBLET OR SUBJECT BODILY INJURY (Per person) BODILY INJURY (Per accident) PROPERTY DAMAGE	O ALL THE TERMS,
C UMBRELLA LIAB COCCUR C EXCESS LIAB CLAIMS-MADE	Y Y POLICY # INSURER C	00/	00/00/0000 00/00/0000	(Per accident) EACH OCCURRENCE AGGREGATE	\$ \$ 2,000,000 \$ 2,000,000 \$
WORKERS COMPENSATION AND EMPLOYERS' LIABILITY ANY PROPRETARIANT PROFESSION	N/A POLICY # INSURER D	00/	00/00/0000 000/00/000	WC STATU- TORY LIMITS OTH E.L. EACH ACCIDENT E.L. DISEASE - EA EMPLOYEE E.L. DISEASE - POLICY LIMIT	\$ 1,000,000 \$ 1,000,000 \$ 1,000,000
DESCRIPTION OF OPERATIONS / LOCATIONS / VEHICLE					
YOU MUST LIST THE FOLLOWING AS ADD AS ADDITIONAL ISURED'S ON A PRIMARY PROVIDED FOR THE BENEFIT OF AGS EX	DITIONAL INSURED: SHOW MAI Y AND NON-CONTRIBUTORY BAX XPOSITION SERVICE COMPANY MED INSURED'S OPERATIONS F(ICE COMPANY INC SHALL BE E)	NAGEMENT SIS, EXCEP 'INC SHALL OR WHICH '	; SHOW NAME; FAC T FOR WORKERS' C . BE PRIMARY INSUR THE NAMED INSURE	OMPENSATION. THE IN ANCE IN RESPECT TO A D IS LIABLE. ANY OTHE	SURANCE ANY CLAIM, LOSS, ER INSURANCE
MAINTAINED BY AGS EXPOSITION SERVI (S), YEAR AND IN CITY, STATE. ****EXHIB	BITING COMPANY NAME				

- 2 NAME OF INSURED: This must be the legal name of the contracting party.
- TYPES OF INSURANCE: This must include all types required by contract. See the "Official Service Contractors and Exhibitor Appointed 3. Contractors form in this Event Services Manual. General Liability and Umbrella Liability must be "OCCURENCE" type.
- 4. NAME OF ADDITIONAL INSUREDS: In this area, you must list Show Management (by name), the Show itself (by name), and the facility (by name) as additional insureds on a primary and non-contributory basis.
- **CERTIFICATE HOLDER**: AGS Expo Services, Inc. (AGS) MUST be listed as the certificate holder. 5.
- 6. POLICY EFFECTIVE DATE: This date must be prior to or coincidental with the first day of Exhibitor Move-In.
- 7. POLICY EXPIRATION DATE: This date must be on or after the last day of Exhibitor Move-Out.
- Limits: The monetary limits must be the same or greater than what is required by contract. See the "Official Service Contractors and Exhibitor 8. Appointed Contractors" form in this Event Services Manual.
- AUTHORIZED REPRESENTATIVE: This form must be signed (not stamped) by an authorized representative of the producer of the certificate. 9.

0



Discount Price Deadline Date MAY 19



Labor Rules & Regulations RULES AND REGULATIONS FOR ORLANDO, FLORIDA

To assist you in planning for your participation in this upcoming exposition, we ask that you read the following rules and regulations:

EXHIBIT INSTALLATION AND DISMANTLING:

Full-time employees of the exhibiting company may set their own exhibits without assistance from AGS Expo labor. Any labor services that may be required beyond what your regular full-time employees can provide must be rendered by the AGS Expo Services. Labor can be ordered in advance by returning the Display Labor form, or on show site at the AGS Service Center.

MATERIAL HANDLING:

Exhibitors may hand-carry their own materials into the exhibit facility. The use or rental of dollies, flat trucks and other mechanical equipment, however, is not permitted. AGS Expo Services will control access to the loading docks in order to provide for a safe and orderly move-in/out. Only full-time employees of the exhibiting company will be allowed to hand-carry items. Unloading or reloading at the dock of any and all contracted carriers must be handled by AGS Expo Services. TIPPING:

AGS Expo Services requests that exhibitors do not tip our employees. They are paid at an excellent wage scale denoting a professional status, and we feel that tipping is not necessary. This applies to all employees. Any request for such should be brought to the attention of an AGS representative at the service desk or correspondence may be directed to the attention of the General Manager at the office address.

SAFETY:

Standing on chairs, tables, or other rental furniture is prohibited. This furniture is not engineered to support your standing weight. AGS Expo Services cannot be responsible for injuries or falls caused by the improper use of this furniture. If assistance is required in assembling your booth, please order labor on the Display Labor order form and the necessary ladders and tools will be provided.

AGS 01/11/13 - 001

All.									кро			MAY	Deadline Date 19 accompany your order	ags expo
Southern States SYMPOSIUM & EXPO Prometh IDLA		w	any Nan	ne			,	т	el #				Booth Number	igs igs
JUNE 3 -	4,2022	Billing	Addres	s				E	mail					0
		City / S	itate / Z	ip				s	ignature					
						Standa	ard Carp	oet						-
	In-li	ne Boo	oth						Islan	d Booth				
Check One	Booth Size	Discount		Standard	Price	Boo	th Dimensio	ns	Total Area	-	S	tandard	Total	
	10'x10'	\$132.		\$176.0			20x20 Min.	115		Price		Price	Price	
	10′x20′	\$264.		\$352.0			x	=		\$2.30/sq.ft.	\$2	.66/sq.ft.	\$	
	10′x30′	\$396.	.00	\$528.0	0	i		_		\$2.50/3q.it.	72	.00/34.11.	Ŷ	
	10'x40'	\$528.	.00	\$704.0	0	• Plea	ise note th	nat all c	arpet is 1	0 ft wide and	is ir	stalled	accordingly	
		PI	ease	Choose Ye	our C	arpet Col	or (check	approp	oriate box	below):				
Blue	Red	G	ray	Bla	ack	Bui	gundy	Ρι	urple	Hunter G	reer	l	Teal	
						Plush	Carpet							
		Enha	nce y	our exhib	it wit	:h 26 oz. p	lush, heav	/y-cut p	olyester i	oile carpet.				
Booth D	imensions		т	otal Area			Discoun	t Price	Stand	dard Price		Tot	al Price	
	x	=				sq.ft. x	\$3.30/	sq.ft.	\$4.	40/sq.ft.	=	\$		
Please Choose Your Carpet Color (check appropriate box below): Please Choose Your Carpet Color (check appropriate box below): Cherry Red Onyx Black Charcoal Imperial Blue French Beige Emerald Gray Pearl • Additional colors offered upon request. • Custom carpet orders must be received by the deadline date above to guarantee carpet selection. • Plush rental includes installation prior to delivery of your exhibit, taping of all edges, and visqueen covering. • Additional Items All items are available with standard, custom cut, or plush carpets. • Total Area • Discount Price Standard Price • Total Price														
	•							•		, and visquee		overing.		D
					A	dditior	nal Item	S						ō
All items ar	e available	with sta	ndard	l, custom o	cut, o	or plush ca	arpets.							
		Booth	Dimer	isions		Total Area		Disco	unt Price	Standard Pric	e	Т	otal Price	
1/2" Foam	Padding		х		=		sq.ft. x	\$1.1	5 /sq.ft.	\$1.43 /sq.ft.		= \$		U S
1" Foam P	adding		х		=		sq.ft. x	\$2.3	0 /sq.ft.	\$2.86 /sq.ft.		= \$		
Visque	een		х		=		sq.ft. x	\$1.9	97/sq.ft.	\$2.03/sq.ft.		= \$		
Carpet	Таре		х		=		sq.ft. x	\$1	.76 /ft.	\$2.09 /ft.		= \$		
 Please Note: All carpet rentals are set clean. However, exhibitor move-in and setup can cause debris. Please order cleaning if necessary. Prices include delivery, installation, rental, removal, and are based on exhibit space dimensions. To order cleaning services, complete the Booth Cleaning Order Form in the Booth Labor & Cleaning section. All utility lines must be installed before carpet installation. Utilities should be ordered in advance. Standard sizes may not completely fill the entire booth space due to placement of utility outlets on the event floor. Cancellation Policy: Standard Island, Plush booth carpet cancelled after being cut or installed will be charged 100%. Standard in-line carpet and all additional items cancelled will be charged 50% of original price after move-in begins and 100% of original price after installation. All specialty custom flooring orders, including vinyl flooring and custom 														
color reque	ests, will be	subject	to a 1	100% can	cella			after	the discou	ınt deadline.	•			
						Tota	l Order							

lotal Order	
Subtotal: \$	
Sales Tax (6.50%): \$	
Total: \$	
Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414	
Email: eventservices@ags.expo.com Order Online: www.ags.expo.com	

	2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium 8 Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Cree Orlando, FL June 3 - 4, 2022		ompany your order
Symposium & EXPO symposium & EXPO security FDA	Company Name	Tel #	Booth Number
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	Billing Address	Email	
	City / State / Zip	Signature	
	Tables		

Please use the following form to order any table and table accessories you may need for your booth. All AGS tables are solid wood construction covered with a white vinyl top. You may choose either skirted or unskirted tables.

STEP 1 – Select Table

Skirted Tables						
Qty	ltem	Discount	Standard			
	4'Table - 30" high	\$84.30	\$110.00			
	4'Table - 42" high	\$120.70	\$157.15			
	6'Table - 30" high	\$99.80	\$129.50			
	6'Table - 42" high	\$134.75	\$174.80			
	8'Table - 30" high	\$120.70	\$157.15			
	8'Table - 42" high	\$155.40	\$201.65			

Unskirted Tables						
Qty	Item	Discount	Standard			
	4'Table - 30" high	\$41.55	\$53.30			
	4'Table - 42" high	\$58.30	\$75.00			
	6'Table - 30" high	\$50.60	\$64.75			
	6'Table - 42" high	\$70.10	\$86.80			
	8'Table - 30" high	\$57.10	\$73.90			
	8'Table - 42" high	\$73.90	\$97.10			

Table Accessories

Surround your table with a 4th side skirt covering all sides or place your items and information in clear view of attendees with a table riser.

Table Risers (Draped in White Vinyl)						
Qty	ltem	Discount	Standard			
	4'L x 8"W x 8"H	\$41.50	\$49.74			
	6′L x 8″W x 8″H	\$62.10	\$81.85			
	8′L x 8″W x 8″H	\$79.15	\$92.15			

4th Side Skirts (Optional - only applicable to 6' and 8' tables)					
Qty	ltem	Discount	Standard		
	4th Side Skirted 30"h	\$58.30	\$58.30		
	4th Side Skirted 42"h	\$58.30	\$58.30		

TABLE ORDER FORM

STEP 2 – Select Skirt Color



Show color will apply if no color is selected. Color availability is only guaranteed with pre-orders.



Table with Skirt



Table with Riser & Skirt

CANCELLATION POLICY: Table orders cancelled during or after show move in, including change order requests, will receive a 50% refund of original price.

Total Order	
Subtotal: \$ Sales Tax (6.50%): \$ Total: \$	
Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414 Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com	

AGS 01/11/13 - 001

	2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium 8 Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Cree Orlando, FL June 3 - 4, 2022		ompany your order	A VICES
Southern States SIMPOSIUM & EXPO Executive Totol TomorRow	Company Name	Tel #	Booth Number	n
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	Billing Address	Email		-
	City / State / Zip	Signature	<u> </u>	

Seating & Accessories

Please use the following form to order any seating and accessories you may need for your booth. All AGS accessories have been selected with the exhibitor in mind providing the best in seating and exhibiting accessories to display your products successfully.

Seating				
Qty	ltem	Discount	Standard	
	Padded Arm Chair	\$64.75	\$77.65	
	Padded Side Chair	\$51.80	\$64.75	
	Padded Stool	\$68.85	\$84.70	
	Plastic Folding Chair	\$25.90	\$31.80	

	Display Items					
Qty	ltem	Discount	Standard			
	Display Case (5'x36" full view)	\$508.25	\$660.75			
	Display Case (6'x36" full view)	\$815.70	\$978.86			
	Vert. Display Case (6' - 5 shelf)	\$995.68	\$1,122.81			
	Ticket Tumbler	\$79.18	\$102.93			
	Tack Board (vert. or hori.)	\$230.00	\$299.00			
	Grid Panel (per meter)	\$176.71	\$271.34			
	Chrome Sign Holder 22"x28"	\$150.44	\$195.57			
	Literature Rack	\$104.50	\$121.00			
	Easel	\$19.45	\$25.85			
	Bag Rack	\$57.50	\$70.60			
	Garment Rack	\$93.55	\$121.65			
	Clothes Tree	\$93.55	\$121.65			
	Fishbowl	\$19.25	\$25.00			

Specialty Tables					
Qty	ltem	Discount	Standard		
	Pedestal Table 30″Dx30″H	\$89.45	\$116.60		
	Pedestal Table 30"Dx40"H	\$89.45	\$116.60		
	ePed - Charging Table, Powered 📀	\$310.00	\$403.00		
	Lighted Pedestal Table 🛛 🤣	\$275.00	\$357.50		

Booth Basics				
Qty	ltem	Discount	Standard	
	Wastebasket	\$12.95	\$15.90	
	Shrink Wrap (per roll)	N/A	\$37.45	
	Banding (per foot)	N/A	\$2.36	
	Velcro (per foot)	N/A	\$1.58	
	Clear Packing Tape (roll)	N/A	\$12.30	
	Drape Hardware/Bases & Poles	\$14.10	\$19.71	

Specialty Drape (Show management approval)					
Qty	ltem	Discount	Standard		
	8' Drape (per foot, 10' min per order)	\$11.75	\$14.40		
	3' Drape (per foot, 10' min per order)	\$9.15	\$11.75		
	Booth Close-off (Show Colors)	\$50.64	\$69.29		

Specialty Items					
Qty	ltem	Discount	Standard		
	Chrome Stanchion	\$93.55	\$121.65		
	Black Velour Rope (8' sections)	\$40.30	\$52.40		
	Belt Barriers	\$98.18	\$127.64		

Specialty Drape Color:					
Blue	Teal	Hunter Green	Red		
Black	Purple	White	Gray		
Burgundy	Gold				

CANCELLATION POLICY: Seating & accessory orders cancelled during or after show move in, including change order requests, will receive a 50% refund of original price.

Total Order	
Subtotal: \$	
Sales Tax (6.50%): \$	
Total: \$	
Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414	
Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com	

SEATING & ACCESSORIES ORDER FORM

AGS 01/11/13 - 001

18

	2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Expo Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek Orlando, FL Une 3 - 4, 2022						expo
Southern States SYMPOSIUM & EXPO Promote TOX	Company Nar		une 3 - 4, 2022	Tel #		Booth Number	ags (s e a v
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	Billing Addres	is		Email			Č.
	City / State / Z	ſip		Signature			
		Labo	r Install/Dism	antle			
Labor Rates					Discount	Standard	
Straight-Time:	8:00 AM to	4:30 PM Monday 1	through Friday.		\$59.40	\$71.45	
Overtime:		AM and after 4:30 day and all day Sa	•		\$89.10	\$107.18	
Sunday/Holidays:	All day Sun	day and observed	holidays.		\$118.80	\$142.90	
Calculate Labor	Date	Time	# of Laborers	Total Hours	Rate per Laborer	Total Cost	
Installation		AM / PM			\$	\$	
Dismantle		AM / PM			\$	\$	
(Example calculation - 2	Laborers x 2	Hours x Rate/Labo	rer = Total Cost)		Total Labor Cost:	\$	
• After the 1st hour tim	e can be bill	ed in 1/2 hour inci	rements.				
		Sup	ervision of La	bor			Σ
Supervision of all labo	or is required	d. Please select a	supervision plan	by checking the	boxes.		ROR
AGS Supervision	Install	Dismantle)EF
Supervision of all labor is required. Please select a supervision plan by checking the boxes. AGS Supervision Install Dismantle All labor performed under the supervision of AGS. Our fee for installation supervision is 35% or a \$50.00 minimum, whichever is greater. Similarly, our fee for dismantle supervision is 35% or a \$50.00 minimum, whichever is greater. In order to perform the labor without exhibitor's representative present, AGS MUST have detailed set-up instructions (blueprints/floorplans, etc.) with this labor order. Exhibitor must also include outbound shipping instructions with this labor order. (SEE NEXT PAGE - LABOR ORDER FORM, PAGE 2) Exhibitor for full content is for the set of the se							
On-Site Representative	Name/Comp	any & Cell:					BOOTH
Exhibitor Supervision	Install	Dismantle					BO
All labor performed under the supervision of exhibitor. Starting time guaranteed only in those instances where labor is requested for the start of the work day (e.g. 8:00 AM). <i>Exhibitor MUST check-in at the AGS Service Center to confirm labor order and check-out labor at the AGS Service Center upon completion of work.</i>							
Must provide Twenty-four (24) hour notice of cancellation of labor services. Without twenty-four (24) hour notice, exhibitor will be charged a one hour minimum per laborer ordered.							
			Total Order				
	Totallah	or Cost (from Tot	al Labor Cost ab	ove) Subtotalić			
ACS 5							
AGS SUP	rei vision re	e (per supervisio					
Total Booth Labor: \$							

Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414 Email: eventservices@ags=expo.com Order Online: www.ags=expo.com

TOGETHER	2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Cree Orlando, FL June 3 - 4, 2022	D'AND D'A	
Southern States SYMPOSIUM & EXPO	Company Name	Tel #	Booth Number
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	Billing Address	Email	
	City / State / Zip	Signature	
	Booth Cleaning Order	Form	
The form below offers	a variety of services including vacuuming, trash re	moval, and other cleaning services that	at will give

your booth the clean look you desire. If your booth requires a cleaning service that is not listed, please contact us and we will be more than happy to assist in organizing the services you require.

Please Indicate Booth Area

BOOTH		(sq. ft. round up to the
SIZE -	X =	nearest 100 sq. ft.)

 Cost of vacuuming and other area related services will be invoiced based on 100 sg. ft. minimum and/or total square footage rounded up to the nearest 100 sq. ft.

Vacuuming Service (Includes trash removal at the end of each event day)

This service includes vacuuming of carpet and exhibit space.

□ Vacuuming Nightly \$0.31/sq. ft.*

□ Vacuuming Once Before Event \$0.35/sq. ft.

*Please calculate for (2) event days.

Periodic Porter Service

This service includes periodic trash removal during exhibit hours to keep your booth fresh.

This service only takes place during show hours and does not include vacuuming services.

Periodic Porter Service - Daily ... \$140.20/day** **Please calculate for (2) event days.

Day-Specific Porter Service \$159.75/day

(Please indicate days)_

Complete Porter Service (*Call to arrange service*)

This service includes the removal of trash, cleaning of surfaces, ice removal, and other similar labor services. Ouoted as needed.***

- Straight-Time: \$76.00/hr ... 8:00 AM 4:30 PM, Monday through Friday.
- Overtime:\$91.00/hr ... 4:30 PM 8:00 AM, Monday through Friday and all day Saturday.

• Sunday/Holidays: . \$110.00/hr . all day Sunday and observed Holidays, where applicable. ***One (1) Hour Minimum for all service calls.

Other Cleaning Services

- □ Shampooing of Carpet* \$1.00/sq. ft.
- □ Mopping and Waxing*..... \$1.00/sq. ft.

Anti-Static Carpet Treatment \$0.28/sq. ft

*Shampooing and mopping available before show opens ONLY

*Cancellation requests received within twenty-four (24) hours of service will be subject to a 100% cancellation fee



	Total Sq. Ft.	X	Vacuuming: Shampooing/Mopping: Anti-Static Treatment: Porter Service:	\$0.35/sq. \$159.75	ft. or or	\$0.31/sq. ft. x \$1.00/sq. ft. x \$0.28/sq. ft. x \$140.20/day x	Days = \$ Days = \$ Days = \$ Days = \$
			Fontei Service.	ر 7.7 ر ۱ ډ	UI .	· · ·	5.50%): \$
Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414							
Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com							

Ver Together	2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium 8 Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Cree Orlando, FL June 3 - 4, 2022		ompany your order	IVICES			
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	Company Name	Tel #	Booth Number	SEB			
ETERLE RY HILTON DRI BHOD BARNET CREEK ORLAND, FI	Billing Address	Email					
	City / State / Zip	Signature					
Booth Layout Form							

This grid must be attached to the following order forms to ensure proper placement of items in your booth. Please print/photocopy as needed.

- D Pegboard / Tackboard Seating & Accessories Form
- □ Special Colored Drape Seating & Accessories Form
- D Standard Exhibit Systems (if exhibit size is smaller than booth size) Display Solutions Form
- D Pad and Carpet (if you are not carpeting your entire booth) Carpet Form
- □ Installation and Dismantling Labor Order Form

To use this grid:

- Use bold lines to indicate the outline of your booth.
- Indicate the scale of the grid (i.e. 1 square = 1 foot) or indicate the dimensions of your booth.
- Mark the adjacent booth numbers or aisle numbers.

	BACK	OF BOOTH	(indicate	adjacen	t booth	or aisle	numbe	er:)	
indicate adjacent										indicate adjacent
booth or aisle number:										booth or aisle number:
								•		
	FRONT	OF BOOTH	(indicate	adiace	nt hoot	n or aisl	numb	or.		
		form must l								

MATERIAL HANDLING





Warehouse Where your materials are stored before the show

Advance



Storage of Empty Containers Holding your crates/boxes/containers

for you during the show



Premium Return Service Available

Labeling your empty containers for priority return to your booth at the end of the show for a speedy exit. Service fee will apply. Contact Event Services for more information.



Material Handling

Round trip service includes receiving materials at the dock area, delivering to your booth, storage of empty containers during the event, movement of materials back to the dock and on loading your carrier.







Material Handling Information & Rates

The following information has been compiled by AGS for use by exhibitors and all third-party contractors to inform you of rates and rules regarding proper shipping and handling to and from your event. If you require more information regarding specific services or have issues regarding material handling at your event, please call our Event Services Department or contact us via email at eventservices@ags-expo.com

SHIPPING INFORMATION

Shipment Pick-ups & Deliveries

Drivers will be required to record their shipments at the Exhibit Site Check-In Area and then they will be directed to the proper freight door for loading and unloading. This includes access to any POV ramps.

Material Handling Order Form

Please make sure to submit your Material Handling Order Form to AGS. This will ensure the proper handling of exhibit materials.

All shipments delivered to either the exhibit site or the advanced warehouse require a delivery slip showing the number of pieces, weight, and type of merchandise. Surcharges apply to all shipments that arrive without proper piece-count and/ or weight ticket information. This includes bulk consignment carriers such as FedEx and UPS Package.

Basic Tips for Shipping

- Securely pack all items for shipping and remove old shipping labels.
- Fill out and apply shipping labels with appropriate address, company name, booth number, and consign all shipments c/o AGS Expo Services.
- Send your Material Handling Order Form to AGS to ensure their arrival.
- Check with AGS as to the receipt of your shipped packages.
- All shipments must have a bill of lading or delivery slip indicating the number of pieces and weight.
- Certified weight tickets must accompany all shipments.
- Do not ship loose items to the advanced warehouse. All materials should be packaged appropriately.

Drivers will be required to submit a <u>CERTIFIED WEIGHT TICKET</u> when recording their shipment at the Exhibit Site Check-In Area. AGS Expo Services reserves the right to refuse such shipments until a certified weight ticket is presented.

NOTE: Shipments received without receipts, freight bills, or specified unit counts on receipts or freight bills (e.g. one lot, 800 cu. ft., etc.) from carriers such as FedEx or UPS Package, will be delivered to the exhibitor's booth without guarantee of piece-count or condition. No liability will be assumed by AGS Expo Services for such shipments. In the event no weight is indicated on the documents presented, AGS Expo Services shall estimate the weight and charges will be based on the estimate. These charges will not be subject to adjustment.

Please ensure that copies of all shipping information are sent to the person or company in charge of installing your display. This will assist in locating any packages that are missing or fail to arrive.

Insurance

Be sure your materials are insured from the time they leave your company until they are returned after the event. It is suggested that exhibitors arrange all-risk coverage. This can usually be done by adding riders to existing policies. Each event is different. As a result, certain facilities provide different levels of security for exhibitors and their materials. In most cases, security is arranged by the association or event management but is not always available during certain times of the event. Please take every precaution to secure items in your booth. During move-out, never leave packed materials in your booth unsupervised. AGS always requires exhibitor supervision of outbound packages to ensure their safe transfer.

MATERIAL HANDLING & RATES



Discount Price Deadline Date MAY 19 http://www.company.com/payment



Material Handling Information & Rates

Shipping Labels

All packages must be clearly labeled with the appropriate address, booth number, and consignment information. Please remember to remove all old labels from your shipping containers as this will ensure that there is no confusion over booth number, addresses, or other erroneous information not related to this specific event.

Crates & Material Packaging

Ensure that your containers are properly maintained or replaced to prevent the damage of any internal items during shipping and handling. Please understand that all containers associated with shipping are considered protection and are therefore not covered if damaged during shipping and handling. These containers are designed to take external forces in order to protect their internal contents.

Rate Classification

Advance Shipments to Warehouse - Services & Rates

Advance shipments will be accepted at the AGS Expo Services advance warehouse and allowed up to 30 days storage if delivered by the deadline date provided in this Service Manual. These shipments should be consigned AGS Expo Services c/o ABF Freight and labeled with the appropriate event and booth number.

This service includes material unloading at the warehouse, storage up to 30 days, delivery to the exhibit site, unloading and delivery to the exhibitor's booth, storage of empty containers during the event, pick-up at the close of the show, handling to the loading area, and reloading on outbound truck(s). The ROUND TRIP RATE of **\$84.90** with a **200 lb**. **minimum** applies for each 100 lbs. or fraction thereof per shipment.

Overtime Charges on Advance Shipments

An overtime surcharge for shipments unloaded at the warehouse after 4:30 pm on weekdays, anytime on Saturday/ Sunday/Holidays will be applied based on the Advance Shipment Rate, for each 100 lbs. or fraction thereof per shipment. Additionally, when warehouse freight must be moved into the exhibit site on overtime due to scheduling conflicts beyond the control of AGS Expo Services, overtime charges will be applied. This charge will be invoiced in addition to those rates on all shipments subject to overtime charges. The surcharge applicable to overtime shipments is **\$29.72** with a **200 lb**. **minimum**.

Off-Target Charges on Advance & Direct Shipments

Shipments unloaded after the Advance Receiving Deadline Date or prior to Direct Receiving for exhibitor move-in will be subject to a 35% off-target service charge based on the Advance or Direct Shipment Rate (which ever applies), for each 100 lbs. or fraction thereof per shipment, unless the shipment was handled by the official carrier. Charges for off-target delivery methods may also apply. Such off-target shipments cannot be guaranteed advance delivery to the show site.

Direct Shipments to Exhibit Site - Services & Rates

Shipments for direct delivery to the exhibit site should be scheduled to arrive by the date and times set forth in the Shipping Information section of this Exhibitor Service Manual. These shipments should be consigned to AGS Expo Services c/o Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek and labeled with appropriate show name and booth number.

Materials will be unloaded from exhibitor's trucks or trucks of other carriers at the exhibit site; delivered to the exhibitor's booth; storage of empty containers during the event; picked-up at the close of the event; moved to the loading area; and reloaded on trucks. The ROUND TRIP RATE of **\$82.75** with a **200 lb. minimum** applies for each 100 lbs. or fraction there of per shipment.

Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414

Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com

AGS 01/11/13 - 001



Discount Price Deadline Date MAY 19



Material Handling Information & Rates

Overtime Surcharges at Exhibit Site

Overtime charges on inbound shipments will be in effect if:

 A vehicle checks-in at the Exhibit Site Check-In Area after 4:30 PM on weekdays or anytime on Saturday/Sunday/ Holidays.

Overtime charges on outbound shipments will be in effect if:

- 1. Your shipment is loaded after 4:30 PM on the day the exhibit closes.
- 2. Your carrier checks-in at the Exhibit Site Check-In Area after 4:30 PM on weekdays or anytime on Saturday/Sunday/Holidays.
- 3. Additionally, when freight must be moved out of the exhibit site on overtime due to scheduling conflict beyond the control of AGS Expo Services, overtime charges will be applied. An overtime surcharge based on the exhibit site rates for each 100 lbs. or fraction thereof per shipment will be invoiced in addition to those rates on all shipments.

Overtime charges at the exhibit site subject to overtime rates:

• For each 100 lbs. or fraction thereof per shipment, the rate is \$28.96 with a 200 lb. minimum.

Special Handling - Shipments or Equipment Requiring Special Handling

This classification applies to, but is not limited to, moving van shipments or shipments by any trucks which, because of their truck bed height, cannot be unloaded at the docks and/or the shipment is packed in such a manner as to require special handling (i.e. loose display parts, uncrated equipment, etc.) regardless of the kind of carrier or vehicle used and/ or the description of the shipment is such that the type of materials or equipment cannot be determined (e.g. 1 lot; many assorted pieces, etc.). This also includes shipments delivered by carriers such as FedEx, UPS Package, and other parcel style carriers with bulk consignment.

Materials will be unloaded from moving vans, exhibitor's truck, or trucks of other carriers at the exhibit site; delivered to the exhibitor's booth; stored as empty containers during the event; picked-up at the close of event; moved to the loading area; and reloaded on trucks.

The rate of \$111.71 with a 200 lb. minimum applies for each 100 lbs. or fraction thereof per shipment.

NOTE: In the event crated materials are combined in a shipment with materials packed in such a manner as to require special handling (see above), AGS Expo Services will invoice such shipments at the rates applicable to the classification of the materials, PROVIDED the Bill of Lading clearly identifies the weight of the crated materials and the weight of the other materials. If the Bill of Lading does NOT identify the weights of the various classifications, the entire shipment will be invoiced at the Special Handling Rate and will not be subject to adjustment.

Small Package Rates

Small Package Rates ONLY apply to direct deliveries to the exhibit site and should be scheduled to arrive on the dates and times set forth in the Shipping Information section of this Exhibitor Service Manual. These shipments should be consigned to AGS Expo Services c/o Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek and labeled with appropriate show name, company name, and booth number. Such items considered small packages are cartons, envelopes, and other non-crated items that have a maximum weight of 30 lbs. per shipment, per delivery, per day, by the same carrier. This includes FedEx and UPS Package shipments. Materials will be unloaded from the dock or trucks at the exhibit site and delivered to the exhibitor's booth.

This INBOUND ONLY RATE applies to small packages with a total shipment weight of 30 lbs. or a fraction thereof where

Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414 Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com



Discount Price Deadline Date MAY 19 od of payment must accompany your order



Material Handling Information & Rates

Small Package Rates (Cont.)

the first piece is \$33.00 and each subsequent piece is \$33.00. If the total weight of the shipment exceeds 30 lbs, the shipment will be subject to standard Material Handling service fees, or that which applies, depending upon time of arrival and other policies surrounding its receipt (i.e. special handling). A 15% surcharge may be applied on all items delivered without documentation or by carriers such as FedEx, UPS Package, and other parcel style carriers with bulk consignment.

Premium Return Services

AGS offers Premium Return Service for material handling storage at this event. This service includes all classifications of material handling storage listed in this Material Handling Information & Rates section. This service will provide priority return of stored materials at the close of the event. All materials labeled for Premium Return Service will be guaranteed first return. This service has limited availability and is based on storage capacity of the event venue. This is not an alternative to material handling. Material handling services must be established prior to ordering this service. The fee for this premium service to return empty storage containers at the close of show is \$250.00 for (3) containers.

Outgoing Shipments

To assist you in setting-up your outgoing shipments, AGS Expo Services will have a shipping desk located at the AGS Service Center where labels, Bills of Lading, and shipping information will be available.

Freight Re-Route Policy

At the close of the show, if carriers fail to pick-up or refuse to accept shipments, or no disposition is provided by the exhibitor, AGS Expo Services reserves the right to either re-route such shipments or materials via the Official Show Carrier, or dray back to the warehouse and await instructions from the exhibitor. If the shipment is drayed back to the warehouse, there will be a Service Fee minimum of \$445.00 for up to 1,499 lbs, a \$650.00 min for 1,500 - 2,999 lbs, and a \$1,010.00 min for 3,000+ lbs for transportation and/or storage. Additional fees may apply based on size and complexity of loading and storage needs. AGS is not responsible for the assignment of fees or charges made by the carrier in association with freight re-routes or dray backs. No liability will be assumed as a result of such re-routing or handling.





Freight Re-Route Policy

AGS wants to ensure that your materials reach their intended destination. Therefore, any unconsigned shipments left in the exhibit hall after dismantling hours will be shipped via the official show carrier at the expense of the exhibitor. Please read the important information below to help avoid having your freight re-routed.

Driver Check-in: Saturday, June 4 by 4:30 PM

Freight Re-Route Time: Saturday, June 4 by 4:31 PM

What is Freight Re-Route?

A "re-route" occurs when a carrier does not check-in or show up at the dock for the consigned freight. We want to make sure each exhibitor gets their first choice of a carrier and therefore no freight is re-routed until we must move it to complete the contracted move-out agreement between show management, the convention center, and AGS Expo Services.

Bill of Lading

Each exhibitor is responsible for turning in an AGS Bill of Lading to the AGS Service Center after dismantling is finished and all boxes/crates/materials are packed and labeled. The Bill of Lading is the official "permission" by the exhibitor to allow the removal of freight from the booth to the carrier of choice (personal vehicle, truck, van line, air freight, etc.).

Official Show Carrier

The official show carrier is on-site as a convenience to exhibitors, and to service show management, and is by no means the only choice available. Exhibitors are welcome to use either the official carrier or an Exhibitor Appointed Carrier. Rates may be negotiated in advance by calling the official show carrier.

Other Carriers

If freight is consigned to a service carrier other than the official show carrier, that carrier must check-in with the loading dock by the time specified above. Show management, AGS Expo Services, and the official show carrier cannot be responsible for checking with all designated carriers. If you have chosen a carrier other than the official show carrier, **we require that someone from your company remain with the shipment until it is picked-up.** Many times, a reminder phone call to your carrier will ensure the official time window is adhered to and your freight is picked up successfully.

Freight Re-Route Contact

In the event that your freight is re-routed by AGS, please contact our Event Services Department during regular business hours Monday through Friday from 8:00 am – 5:00 pm at 407.292.0025 to obtain tracking and destination information.

ags expo

Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414

Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com





ags expo

Shipping Addresses

Below are the advance warehouse and direct shipping addresses for your event. Please label each package/container as indicated here followed by the appropriate address for advance or direct shipments.

Name of Exhibiting Company

2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Expo

Booth #:____

[PLACE APPROPRIATE ADDRESS HERE]

Advance Shipments to Warehouse

AGS Expo Services c/o ABF Freight c/o JM Freight 450 Maguire Rd. Suite B Ocoee, FL 34761

Delivery Window

- Deliveries only accepted between 5/3/22 5/31/22
- Closed in observance of Memorial Day -Monday, May 30, 2022
- Receiving Dock Open: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 4:30 PM
- Any shipments received after the advanced receiving deadline or during the event will be assessed a late fee and redirected to the exhibit site.

AGS Expo Services c/o Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek Salons D-L 14100 Bonnet Creek Resort Lane Orlando, FL 32821

Delivery Window

- Friday, June 3, 2022 8:00 AM 3:00 PM
- Saturday, June 4, 2022 9:30 AM 3:00 PM
- All booths must be set by 3:00 PM on Friday, June 3, 2022.
- Delivery restrictions apply to all methods of receiving. Please make sure that your packages are being sent to the appropriate address during the scheduled arrival windows. If you feel your packages will miss the posted arrival dates and time, please contact our Event Services Department immediately to ensure their proper receipt.
- Mislabeled packages have the potential of being refused at show site. Please remember to include AGS Expo Services
 c/o Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek or ABF Freight on all packages sent to either the advance warehouse or direct
 shipments to exhibit site <u>AND</u> remove all old labels from packaging.

 Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811

 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414

Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com

SHIPPING ADDRESSES



TO: AGS Expo Services c/o ABF Freight c/o JM Freight 450 Maguire Rd. Suite B Ocoee, FL 34761

2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Expo

COMPANY NAME:

BOOTH NUMBER:

ADVANCE WAREHOUSE RECEIVING DATES:

5/3/22 - 5/31/22

Closed in observance of Memorial Day - Monday, May 30, 2022

ADVANCE SHIPPING LABEL

PLEASE CUT ALONG THIS LINE AND AFFIX LABEL TO PACKAGE



TO: AGS Expo Services c/o ABF Freight c/o JM Freight 450 Maguire Rd. Suite B Ocoee, FL 34761

2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Expo

COMPANY NAME:

BOOTH NUMBER:

ADVANCE WAREHOUSE RECEIVING DATES:

5/3/22 - 5/31/22

Closed in observance of Memorial Day - Monday, May 30, 2022

ADVANCE SHIPPING LABEL



TO: AGS Expo Services c/o Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek Salons D-L 14100 Bonnet Creek Resort Lane Orlando, FL 32821

2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Expo

COMPANY NAME:

BOOTH NUMBER:

MUST BE DELIVERED: Friday, June 3, 2022 - 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM

DIRECT SHIPPING LABEL

PLEASE CUT ALONG THIS LINE AND AFFIX LABEL TO PACKAGE



TO: AGS Expo Services c/o Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek Salons D-L 14100 Bonnet Creek Resort Lane Orlando, FL 32821

2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Expo

COMPANY NAME:

BOOTH NUMBER:

MUST BE DELIVERED: Friday, June 3, 2022 - 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM

DIRECT SHIPPING LABEL

	Signia by Hilto C	rn States Symposium & Expo n Orlando Bonnet Creek Orlando, FL ce 3 4 6 2022	Discount Price De MAY 15 Method of payment must acc)
	Jur Dany Name	ne 3 - 4, 2022 Tel #		Booth Number
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	g Address	Email		
City /	State / Zip	Signa	iture	
	Material I	Handling Order For	'm	·
calculation is only an estimate	te how much incoming fr e and adjustments will be ions about material hand	eight AGS can expect fror made according to the a	n your company. We understand ctual weight listed on the inbour rms in this Exhibitor Service Man	nd Bills of
MATERIAL HANDLING RATES	(DEADLINE DATES)			
Advanced Warehouse - (5/3/2 • \$84.90 per 100 lbs, 200 lbs		Special Handling • \$111.71 per 100	at Show Site - (6/3/22)) lbs, 200 lbs min.	
Direct to Show Site - (6/3/22)		-	<30 lbs - (Show Site Only)	
• \$82.75 per 100 lbs, 200 lbs <i>Please note:</i>	min.	• \$33.00 1st Carto	on, \$33.00 each add., per day	
When recording weight, rou	-	-	lbs., 3 x Material Handling Rate p	er 100 lbs.
A 35% Overtime Surcharg		· ·		
		ipments to Wareho		
We will ship				
-		rate per 100 lbs.= \$		
Materials received after the c			cannot be guaranteed advance de	elivery.
	Direct Shi	ipments to Show Si	te	
We will ship	lbs. @ \$82.75 per	100 lbs. (200 lbs. min, \$16	5.50 Minimum)	
Total Weight	lbs. x \$	rate per 100 lbs.= \$		
Materials received prior to m	ove-in date/time will be as	ssessed an off-target charge	e or may be refused by the facility.	
	Special H	andling at Show Si	te	
Special handling applies to ite specialized forklift or excess la			ckaged or otherwise, requiring th he dock.	e use of a
We will ship	lbs. @ \$111.71 pe	r 100 lbs. (200 lbs. min, \$2	23.42 Minimum)	
Total Weight	lbs.x \$	rate per 100 lbs.= \$		
	Sr	nall Packages		
We will ship contained in the same shipm		0 for the first package and	d \$33.00 for each additional pack	age
-		x \$33.00 / \$33.00 = \$		
		Tetel Ouder		
		Total Order		
Mat	erial Handling Services - S	Subtotal: \$		
35% Ove	rtime Surcharge (Subtota	l x 35%): \$		
	Total Material Handli	ing Cost: \$		
		rvices • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orla	ndo, FL 32811	
Email	Phone: 407 eventservices@ags-expo.cor	7.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414	expo.com	

1	2022 FDLA Southern States Signia by Hilton Orland Orlando, I June 3 - 4, 2	o Bonnet Creek FL	C D	iscount Price Deadline Date MAY 19 od of payment must accompany your order	expo	
Southern States SYMPOSIUM & EXPO Deventer 175.4	R	.022	Tel #	Booth Number	ags	
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	Billing Address		Email		0	
	City / State / Zip		Signature			
	Outbound Bill of Lading	/Shipping	Label Request			
pre-printing of these submit a valid and co Showsite Instruction • Completed BC • AGS will print a • Exhibitors mus • Shipments wit Exhibitor's exp	nts require an Official AGS Bill of Lading a items. To take advantage of this service, p mplete method of payment form with th	and shipping blease comple is form to rec Center prior s to your boo s. andoned and	labels. AGS Expo Service ete this request and sub eive this service. to your departure. th prior to the close of th will be re-routed via th	mit to AGS. You must ne show. ne show carrier at the	IEST	
Ship to Address:					0 0	
Company:					RE	
Address:					3EL	
City:		State:	Zip:		LAE	
Attention/Show/Boot	h #:				U	
	ons: Number of pieces:				PIN	
	ore than (1) destination please fill out a your piece count by type below.	a form for ea	ch individual destinati	ion.	SHIP	
Crate (Wood)	Skid Cases ——(Pallet) ——— (Plastic) ———	Carton _ (Cardboard)	Anvil Case/ Trunks	Other (Bundles, pad wraps,	LADING/SHIPPING LABEL REQUEST	
Select Shipping Met	hod:			etc)	AD	
Ship via carrier of	ow freight carrier, ABF Freight exhibitor's choice - Name of Carrier carrier other than ABF Freight, you must				Ъ	
In the case that yo	our carrier does not show please sele	ct one of th	e below dispositions f	or your shipment	B	
	e via Show Carrier, ABF Freight		ck to Warehouse - A min harged. *Fee may be gre	imum fee of \$445.00 ater based on final weight	UND	
Is this shipment Pre Prepaid	paid or Collect? (Please select one): By selecting Prepaid, you are indicating that material for shipment will be paid by the sender (you)	Collect		ou are indicating that the responsible for payment aterials	OUTBOUND BILL	
Bill Shipping Charge	s to (if different from ship to address):					
Shipper (Print):Email:						
	ed to (Company):					
Address:City:State:Zip:						
Succ						
	Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 456 Phone: 407.292.0025	• Fax: 407.292.44	114		22	
	Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Orde	r Online: www	/.ags-expo.com		32	

AGS 01/11/13 - 001

11 A	2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium 8 Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Cre Orlando, FL June 3 - 4, 2022		ompany your order
Southern States SYMPOSIUM & EXPO Preservity IDX		Tel #	Booth Number
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	Billing Address	Email	
	City / State / Zip	Signature	
	Inbound Shipping Infor		
	ndicate information related to your shipments. Thi ments. If you have multiple shipments, please attac	•	
Shipments to Warehou	JSE		
Shipper Name:			
Origin (City/State):			
Method of Shipment:	🗆 Common Carrier 🛛 Van Line 🔲 Company V	'ehicle 🛛 Air Carrier	
Freight Description:			5
Shipping Date:	# of Pieces:	Total Weight:	
Carrier Name:			<u> </u>
Pro Number:			E CE
			PPING INFORMATION FORM
Shipments Direct to Shipments	now Site (Shipments must arrive during scheduled	l move-in hours ONLY)	
Shipper Name:			D SH
Origin (City/State):			S
Method of Shipment:	🗆 Common Carrier 🛛 Van Line 🔲 Company V	'ehicle 🛛 Air Carrier	
Freight Description:			≦
Shipping Date:	# of Pieces:	Total Weight:	
Carrier Name:			
Pro Number:			
Comments or Special Ha	andling Requirements: <i>(Please indicate the use of</i> a	special equipment for unloading)	_
	Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Stre Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292. Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: (ww	4414	33

	2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Crea Orlando, FL June 3 - 4, 2022		X			
Southern States www.ite	Company Name	Tel #	Booth Number			
	Billing Address	Email	C.			
	City / State / Zip	Signature				
Cartload Service Order Form						
AGS will be offering a cartload service for your event. We will provide equipment and personnel during move-in and move-out to assist you. Please see details of service and order form below.						
Availability of Service						

Cartload Service will only be available on the following dates and times:

Exhibitor Move-In:

Friday, June 3, 2022 - 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Exhibitor Move-Out:

Saturday, June 4, 2022 - 3:00 PM - 6:00 PM

Scheduling Cartload Services

Exhibitors who elect to pre-order this service will be given priority access to the loading dock and labor for move-in and move-out. To schedule a cartload service at show site, please visit the AGS Service Center at your event. On-site requests will be provided on a first-come, first-served basis. Exhibitors who have pre-ordered cartload service are asked to check-in at the loading dock. All vehicles must be removed from the dock area immediately after being unloaded.

Limits of Services

This service is only applicable for Privately Owned Vehicles (POVs) or any vehicle that is primarily designated to transport passengers, not cargo or freight. Included in this category are: cars, pickup trucks, passenger vans, and other trucks primarily designated for passenger use. Please see below for POVs that meet the requirements. The maximum carry weight for the cartload service is 199 lbs. Limit two cartloads per exhibitor during move-in and two cartloads per exhibitor during move-out. Anything greater than 199 lbs. will be assessed appropriate material handling charges.



Rates

This service includes the loading/unloading of materials to/from POVs ONLY, delivery and unloading to a single location at the exhibit site or handling to the loading area and reloading on outbound POVs.

The ONE WAY RATE for each cartload weighing 199 lbs. or fraction thereof is \$75.00.

- PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM BELOW AND SUBMIT WITH YOUR METHOD OF PAYMENT -

Date	Time	# of Cartloads	Cartload Rate	Estimated Cost
Example mm-dd-yy	3:00 PM	1	\$75.00	\$75.00
	\$			

Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 3281 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414

Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com

CARTLOAD SERVICE ORDER FORM

	2022 FDLA Southern States Symposium & Signia by Hilton Orlando Bonnet Cree Orlando, FL June 3 - 4, 2022		ompany your order	
Southern States Shimoslaw & EXPO	Company Name	Tel #	Booth Number	L
JUNE 3 - 4, 2022	Billing Address	Email		
	City / State / Zip	Signature		





NEED AN EXPEDITED MOVE-OUT?

AGS knows that move-out can be a critical time for your team and the quick return of crates and materials is an important factor. With *Premium Return Service* you will get your materials returned as a priority to expedite dismantle and reduce long move-outs.

As a white glove service, our team will make every effort to deliver your labels to the booth during move-in. You may also visit the **AGS Service Desk** on-site to obtain these labels. Service is subject to availability based on volume.





- The storage of up to three (3) pieces
- Priority return of stored materials
- This service is available for containers that measure 4'x8'x4' or smaller. This service is **NOT** available for skids.



- This is a limited service and we ask that you make your *Premium Return Service* reservations in advance.
- This service must be established prior to the removal of materials from the floor. The exhibitor is ultimately responsible for ensuring that their exhibit materials are properly labeled for show site storage.
- This is not an alternative to Material Handling. Material Handling services must be established prior to ordering this service.
- All Premium Return Service labeled materials will be returned first. The estimated window of time only certifies priority delivery not an exact time of return.
- Taxes added where applicable.
- Cancellation Policy: Premium Return Service is a reserved space managed service. All cancellations must be made seven days prior to the event. Cancellations within seven days will be refunded 50%. No refunds will be made for on-site cancellations.

Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414 Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com

PREMIUM RETURN SERVICE



Discount Price Deadline Date MAY 19



Terms & Conditions of Contract - Material Handling Services

By acceptance of Goods and/or Services provided by AGS Exposition Services, Inc. and/or its carriers, contractors, and agents of each, Customer and any other party with an interest in, or who is benefited by the Goods and/or Services covered by this Agreement agree to these Terms and Conditions of Contract.

AGS TERMS AND CONDITIONS ARE SUBJECT TO MODIFICATION OR CHANGE AT AGS' SOLE DISCRETION UPON ADVANCE NOTICE TO ANY PARTIES

1. Scope/Binding Effect:

These Terms and Conditions shall be binding upon AGS, Customer, and their respective agents, representatives, Shipper and Consignee, including but not limited to Customer contracted labor such as installation and dismantle companies and personnel, and any other party with an interest in, or who is benefited by the Goods and/ or Services covered by this Agreement. Each shall have the benefit of and be bound by all provisions stated herein, including but not limited to time limitations and limitations of liability. It shall be the Customer's sole obligation to ensure that any such parties described above have received a copy of this Agreement and have consented to these Terms and Conditions.

2. Definitions:

"AGS" refers to AGS Exposition Services, Inc., a Florida Corporation, its agents and employees.

"Carrier" shall refer to motor carriers, van lines, air carriers, and/or air or surface freight forwarders.

"Cold Storage" refers to the holding of Goods in a climate controlled area whether or not said Goods are deemed "perishable".

"Consignee" refers to a party to whom goods are shipped.

"Customer" shall refer to any exhibitor, event participant, or other party requesting from Goods or Services from AGS.

"Goods" refers to exhibits, property, materials, electronic equipment, displays, and commodities of any type for which AGS is requested to provide or otherwise perform Services in relation thereto, such as shipping, drayage, assembly or disassembly in relation thereto.

"HAZMAT" refers to those articles, commodities and/or

Goods defined as hazardous in 49 CFR Parts 171-177, as amended from time to time.

"ICCTA" refers to Part B 49 U.S.C. Sections 13101 – 14914, of the ICC Termination Act of 1995, as amended from time to time.

"Services" as referenced herein shall include, but is not limited to: warehousing, storage, transportation, drayage, electrical, rigging, material handling, design, graphics, carpentry, installation and dismantle, logistics and/or all other services provided by AGS and/or its carriers, contractors, and agents of each.

"Shipper" shall refer to any party who tenders Goods to Carrier for transportation.

3. Customer Obligations:

a. <u>Payment for Services</u>. Customer, Shipper, and Consignee shall be jointly liable for all unpaid charges for services performed by AGS and/or its carriers, contractors, and agents of each. Customer authorizes AGS to charge its credit card directly for Goods and/or Services rendered on Customer's behalf at any time, to include after Customer departure from the event, upon placing its order with AGS on-line, via fax, phone or through a work order on site.

b. <u>Credit Terms</u>. All charges are due before Goods are delivered or Services are performed unless other arrangements have been made in advance with AGS. AGS has the right to require prepayment or other written guarantee of the charges at the time of request for Goods and/or Services. A failure to pay timely will result in Customer having to pay in cash in advance for future Goods and/or Services. AGS retains its right to hold Customers' Goods for non-payment and to charge storage and handling fees associated therewith. If a credit card is provided to AGS, AGS is authorized to bill to such credit card at any time for any unpaid charges for Goods and/or Services provided to Customer, including charges for return shipping. Any charges not paid within 30 days of delivery will be subject to interest at 1 ½ % per month until paid.

c. <u>HAZMAT Compliance</u>. Customer is obligated to disclose to AGS and Carrier if Customer's packages contain items that are considered HAZMAT. Customer has the obligation to comply with all applicable laws associated with any HAZMAT materials and ensure that each package is properly and

Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com





Terms & Conditions of Contract - Material Handling Services

completely described, is properly marked and addressed, and is packaged adequately to protect the contents during transportation. Customer must provide all documentation for HAZMAT shipping as required by the Department of Transportation. Customer hereby agrees to provide AGS and Carrier with accurate information in order to allow for all proper disclosures to be made on Customer's shipment. Customer is also responsible for all placarding associated with HAZMAT materials.

4. ICCTA Waiver; Mutual Indemnification:

a. <u>ICCTA Waiver</u>. Customer and AGS expressly and mutually waive, to the extent permissible under law, any and all rights and remedies each may have under ICCTA, as amended from time to time, to the extent those provisions conflict with these Terms and Conditions.

b. Customer Indemnification. Customer shall defend, hold harmless and indemnify AGS and its carriers, contractors, and agents of each, from and against any and all claims, lawsuits, demands, liability, costs and expenses, including reasonable attorneys', expert, and consulting fees, and court costs, arising from or relating to any injury to or death of persons, or damage to property other than Goods, arising from or relating to AGS' (and/or its carriers, contractors, and agents of each), performance of Services herein. Customer further agrees to indemnify and hold AGS and its carriers, contractors, and agents of each, harmless for any and all actions or inactions of Customer, its agents, contractors, customers and invitees, and their contractors, representatives and agents, including but not limited to Customer's installation and dismantle companies and personnel, any subtenant, licensee, invitee, or other user of its space or any agents or employees engaged in business on behalf of Customer or present at Customer's invitation, including supervision of labor secured through AGS. Customer's obligations under this provision shall not apply to AGS' own gross negligence and/or willful misconduct. CUSTOMER ACKNOWLEDGES THAT THE EVENT SITE IS AN ACTIVE WORK ZONE AND CUSTOMER, ITS AGENTS, EMPLOYEES, CONTRACTORS, LICENSEES, INVITEES, CUSTOMERS, SUB-TENANTS, AND THEIR RESPECTIVE AGENTS AND REPRESENTATIVES ARE PRESENT AT THEIR OWN RISK AND ASSUME ALL RISKS ASSOCIATED THEREWITH BY VIRTUE OF THEIR PRESENCE.

c. <u>AGS Indemnification</u>. To the extent of AGS' own gross negligence and/or willful misconduct, and subject to the

limitations of liability set forth in Sections 4 and 5 of this Agreement, AGS shall defend, hold harmless and indemnify Customer from and against any claims, lawsuits, demands, liability, costs and expenses, including reasonable attorney's fees and court costs, resulting from any injury to or death of persons, or damage to property other than Goods. AGS' indemnity obligation under this provision shall not apply to claims for damage to property, bodily injury or death arising: (i) from persons present in areas which have been marked as "off limits to exhibitors"; and/or (ii) when persons are present in the facility prior or subsequent to the effective dates or hours of exhibitor's space lease with event management.

5. Disclaimer And Limitation Of Liability:

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES SHALL ANY PARTY BE LIABLE FOR SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, CONSEQUENTIAL, INDIRECT OR PUNITIVE DAMAGES, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF PROFITS OR INCOME. AGS SHALL BE LIABLE, SUBJECT TO THE LIMITATIONS CONTAINED HEREIN, FOR LOSS OR DAMAGE TO GOODS ONLY IF SUCH LOSS OR DAMAGE IS CAUSED SOLELY AND EXCLUSIVELY BY THE DIRECT, GROSS NEGLIGENCE OR WILLFUL MISCONDUCT OF AGS. NOTWITHSTANDING THE FOREGOING, AND UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES, REGARDLESS OF CLAIMED FAULT AGAINST AGS, SHALL AGS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIMS PRESENTED FOR LOSS OR DAMAGE ARISING OUT OF INCIDENTS REFERENCED IN SECTION 6, BELOW. FURTHER, AGS SHALL NOT BE LIABLE FOR LOSS, DAMAGE, OR DELAY THAT RESULTS FROM ACTS OF GOD, WEATHER CONDITIONS, ACT OR DEFAULT OF CUSTOMER, SHIPPER, CARRIER, OR THE OWNER OF THE GOODS, INHERENT NATURE OF THE GOODS, PUBLIC ENEMY, PUBLIC AUTHORITY, LABOR DISPUTES, AND ACTS OF TERRORISM OR WAR.

6. No Liability for Loss or Damage to Goods:

a. <u>Condition of Goods</u>. AGS shall not be liable for damage, loss, or delay to uncrated freight, freight improperly packed, glass breakage or concealed damage. AGS shall not be liable for ordinary wear and tear in handling of Goods or for damage to shrink wrapped Goods. All Goods shall be able to withstand handling by heavy equipment, including but not limited to forklifts, cranes, or dollies. It is the Customer's responsibility to ensure that Goods are packaged correctly prior to shipment or movement on or off the event floor. ags expo

Mail or Fax to: AGS Expo Services • 4561 SW 34th Street • Orlando, FL 32811 Phone: 407.292.0025 • Fax: 407.292.4414 Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com





ags expo

Terms & Conditions of Contract - Material Handling Services

b. <u>Receipt of Goods</u>. AGS shall not be liable for Goods received without receipts, freight bills, or specified piece count on receipts or freight bills, or for bulk shipments (i.e., UPS, air freight, or van lines). Such Goods shall be delivered to booth without the guarantee of piece count or condition.

c. Force Majeure. AGS shall not be liable for loss or damage that results from Acts of God, weather conditions, act or default of Customer, shipper, Carrier, or the owner of the Goods, inherent nature of the Goods, public enemy, public authority, labor disputes, and acts of terrorism or war.

d. <u>Cold Storage</u>. Goods requiring cold storage are stored at Customer's own risk. AGS assumes no liability or responsibility for Cold Storage.

e. <u>Empty Storage</u>. AGS assumes no liability for loss or damage to Goods or crates, or the contents therein, while containers are in empty storage. It is Customer's sole responsibility to affix the appropriate labels available at the AGS Service Center for empty container storage, and ensure that any pre-existing empty labels are removed.

f. Freight Re-Route. AGS is not liable for Customer Goods left on the event floor after the event closing deadline, with or without a Material Handling Services/Straight Bill of Lading signed by Customer. It is Customer's responsibility to complete accurate paperwork for shipping and to ensure Customer Goods are properly labeled. If Customer Goods remain on the floor after the event closing deadline, AGS has the right to remove the Customer Goods. AGS is authorized by Customer to proceed in the manner chosen by Customer on the Order of Material Handling Services/ Straight Bill of Lading, if one has been completed, or otherwise, to ship Customer Goods at the discretion of AGS and at Customer's expense. AGS shall incur no liability for such shipment. AGS retains the right to dispose of Customer Goods without liability if left on the event floor unattended, without labels or not correctly labeled. Removal of all empty crates, carpeting or display materials are the responsibility of the exhibitor including disposition or return to company warehouse. Any of the before mentioned items abandoned by exhibitors will be assessed a Service Fee minimum of \$445.00 for up to 1,499 lbs, a \$650.00 min for 1,500 - 2,999 lbs, and a \$1,010.00 min for 3,000+ lbs for transportation and/or storage. Additional fees may apply based on size and complexity of loading and storage needs. AGS is not responsible for the assignment of fees or charges made by the carrier in association with freight re-routes or dray backs. No liability will be assumed as a result of such re-routing or handling.

g. Concealed Damage. AGS shall not be liable for concealed loss or damage including but not limited to; glass, electronic equipment, prototypes, original art, uncrated Goods, or improperly packaged or labeled goods.

h. <u>Unattended Goods</u>. AGS assumes no liability for loss or damage to unattended Goods received at the event site at any time from the point of receipt of inbound Goods until the loading of the outbound Goods, including the entire term of the respective event, show or exhibition. Customer is responsible for adequately insuring its own Goods for any and all risk of loss.

i. Unattended Booth. Relative to inbound shipments, there may be a lapse of time between the delivery of shipment(s) to the booth by AGS and the arrival of the Customer's representative(s) at the booth. Similarly, relative to outgoing shipment(s), it is possible that there may be a lapse of time between the completion of packing and the actual pickup of Goods from the booth for loading onto a carrier. It is understood that during such times the shipment(s) will be left in the booth unattended. In addition, booths that are attended may still be subject to risk of loss, damage, or theft at the event site. Therefore, it is understood and agreed that AGS shall not be liable for any loss or damage occurring while the Goods are in Customer's booth at any time, whether or not the booth is, or is not attended by Customer or anyone else. All Material Handling Forms and/or Straight Bills of Lading covering outgoing Goods submitted to AGS will be checked at the time of pickup from the booth and corrections to the count or condition will be documented where discrepancies exist.

j. Special Handling Needs. AGS shall not be liable for any loss, damage, or delays incurred during the handling of Goods requiring special devices or facilities to properly load, place, or reload, unless advance notice has been given to AGS in time to obtain the proper equipment or facilities. It is at the sole discretion of AGS to refuse the movement or acceptance of such Goods in cases where equipment or facility limitations exist. It will be the sole responsibility of the Customer to arrange for any such special needs with AGS, or alternate servicing agents where such special needs cannot be procured by AGS,







Terms & Conditions of Contract - Material Handling Services

except for locations where liability assignment, contractual limitation, local law or jurisdiction prohibits such agents from performing any such special handling needs. 7. <u>AGS Not a Bailee or Shipper/ AGS Retained Authority</u> to Substitute Carriers:

a. <u>AGS Not Bailee or Shipper</u>. The Customer agrees in connection with the receipt, handling, temporary storage and reloading of its Goods that AGS will provide these services as Customer's agent and not as a bailee or shipper. If any agent or employee of AGS signs a delivery receipt, Bill of Lading or other document, Customer agrees that AGS will do so as the Customer's Agent and the Customer accepts all liability and responsibility for loss, damage, theft, or delay thereof.

b. AGS Retained Authority to Substitute Carriers. In order to expedite removal of Goods from the event site, AGS shall have the authority to change designated carriers if such carriers do not pick-up Customer's Goods on time.

8. Measure of Damage:

a. <u>Sole Relief</u>. If found liable for any loss, AGS' sole and exclusive maximum liability for loss or damage to Customer's Goods is limited to \$.50 (USD) per pound with a maximum liability of \$100.00 (USD) per container, or \$1,500.00 (USD) per shipment whichever is less.

b. Labor. AGS assumes no liability for loss, damage, death, or bodily injury arising out of Customer's supervision of AGS provided union labor. If AGS supervises labor for a fee, AGS shall be liable only for actions or claims arising out of its grossly negligent supervision or willful misconduct. Such liability shall be limited to the cost to Customer of the supervised labor or the depreciated value of the Goods, whichever is less. If Customer elects to use unsupervised labor, then Customer assumes all liability for the actions or claims that arise out of such work, including but not limited to loss, damage to property, Goods, death, or bodily injury and shall indemnify AGS and event management, to include reasonable defense costs, attorney's, expert, and consulting fees and court costs, for any claims that result from Customers' supervision or failure to supervise assigned labor.

9. Miscellaneous:

a. Insurance. AGS IS NOT AN INSURANCE COMPANY

AND DOES NOT OFFER OR PROVIDE INSURANCE. It is the obligation of Customer to ensure Goods are insured at all times. Loss or theft of the Goods in storage or in transit to and from the event and or while on the event floor is in the sole responsibility of Customer. AGS recommends Customer arrange for "All Risk" Coverage.

b. Notice of Loss or Damage. In order to have a valid claim, notice of loss or damage to Goods must be given to AGS or its agent within 24 hours of occurrence (as evidenced in an Incident Report completed at event site by AGS) or delivery of outbound Goods.

c. Filing of Claim. Any claim for loss or damage to Goods must be in writing, containing facts sufficient to identify the Goods, asserting liability for alleged loss or damage, and making claim for the payment of a specified or determinable amount of money. Such claim must be filed with AGS within the time limits specified herein or it is completely and irrevocably waived and barred. Damage reports, incident reports, inspection reports, notations of shortage or damage on freight bills or other documents, DO NOT and SHALL NOT constitute the filing of a claim.

i. Claims for Goods alleged to be lost, stolen or damaged at the event site must be received in writing by AGS within 30 days after the close of the event.

ii. Claims for Goods alleged to be lost or damaged during transit must be received in writing by AGS within thirty (30) days after the date of delivery of Goods to or from the event site.

In the event of a dispute with AGS, Customer shall not withhold payment or any amount due AGS for Services as an offset against the amount of the alleged loss or damage. Customer agrees to pay AGS prior to the close of the event for all such charges and further agrees that any claim Customer may have against AGS shall be pursued independently by Customer as a separate action to be resolved on its own merits. AGS retains the right to pursue collection on amounts owed after event close, without regard to any amount alleged to be owed for damage, or loss.

d. <u>Filing of Suit</u>. Any action at law regarding loss or damage to Goods must be filed within one (1) year of the date of declination of any part of a claim.

e. Notice of Legal Action. In the event an exhibitor

Email: eventservices@ags-expo.com Order Online: www.ags-expo.com





Terms & Conditions of Contract - Material Handling Services

threatens potential legal action, all further communications will AGS personnel may cease, and future service to that exhibitor may be suspended.

10. Jurisdiction, Choice of Forum; Prevailing Party Fees:

This Agreement shall be governed by and construed in accordance with the laws of the State of Florida. The parties hereby submit to jurisdiction and venue in the United States District Court, Middle District of Florida, Orlando Division, or the appropriate State Courts of Orange County, Florida. In any action arising from or relating to this Agreement, including the collection of any sums owed AGS, the prevailing party shall be entitled to recover reasonable attorneys' fees and taxable costs at all trial and appellate levels.

11. <u>Advanced Warehousing/Temporary Storage/Long</u> <u>Term Storage</u>:

All terms and conditions relative to Advanced Warehousing/ Temporary Storage/Long Term Storage are contained in separate agreements titled "Storage Agreement". In the event that a Storage Agreement is not executed between the parties, the following shall apply with respect to AGS' liability for Customer's Goods. The responsibility of AGS with respect to Customer's Goods is limited to the exercise of ordinary care and diligence in handling and storing of Customer's Goods. AGS shall be liable only for loss or damage to Goods caused by AGS' sole and exclusive gross negligence. AGS' liability is limited to \$.50 (USD) per pound with a maximum liability of \$100.00 (USD) per container, or \$1,500.00 (USD) per shipment whichever is less. In case of partial loss or damage, the maximum liability shall be prorated based on weight. AGS is not responsible for any loss or damage to Goods caused by, but not limited to fire, theft, the elements, vandalism, moisture, vermin, mechanical breakdown or failure, freezing or changes in temperature, as well as any other causes beyond AGS' immediate control. AGS is not responsible for the marring, scratching or breakage of glass or other fragile items. AGS is not liable for the mechanical functions of instruments or appliances even if such articles are packed or unpacked by AGS. In no event shall AGS be liable for special, incidental, indirect or consequential damage, including loss of profits or income of any kind resulting from any damage to or loss of the Goods. Customer pays storage fees and/or costs for advance warehousing for use of the space only. There is no guarantee of security or representations made by AGS as to

appropriateness of the conditions for Customer's Goods. The risk of loss remains Customer's alone and AGS recommends the Customer carry and maintain insurance in amounts sufficient to cover its risk. AGS IS NOT AN INSURANCE COMPANY AND DOES NOT OFFER OR PROVIDE INSURANCE. It is the obligation of Customer to ensure Goods are insured at all times. Loss or theft of the Goods in storage or in transit to and from the event and or while on the event floor is in the sole responsibility of Customer. AGS recommends Customer arrange for "All Risk" Coverage.

These terms apply to your order.

ags expo

Official Transportation Provider via the ABF Freight' Network

Let ArcBest[®] make your next trade show the easiest you have ever attended!

We have over 90 years of experience in the freight industry and a dedicated Trade Show division with service through North America through the ABF Freight® network.

Choose guaranteed, expedited shipping solutions – air or ground – with special discounted rates for your inbound and outbound shipments.

For personalized quotes, please call

800-654-7019

Our Services Include:

Priority handling of your inbound and outbound shipments Guaranteed expedited air and ground services LTL Ground Transportation International Transportation

Trust your important trade show shipment to the leader in exhibition transportation services.



REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

ArcBest[®] Trade Show Services

Exhibiting Company		Contact Name				
Title	Email	Phone				
SHIPPER INF	ORMATION	SHIP TO: Warehouse 🔘 Show Site 🔘				
Company		Show Name				
Address		Booth No				
		Contractor				
City	StateZip	Show Dates				
Pickup Date/Time		Address				
FREIGHT INF	ORMATION	City State Zip				
Piece Count and Type		Delivery Date				
Total Weight		ADDITIONAL INFORMATION				
Dimensions (L) (V	/) (H)	Residential Pickup				
		Liftgate Dock				
Would you like an ArcBes	t Trade Show Coordinator to	contact you with a quote or information?				
If you are	for this form places	wint a capy, complete the requested				

If you are faxing this form, please print a copy, complete the requested information, and then fax to (844) 718-7620.



8401 McClure Drive • Fort Smith, AR • 72916



EXHIBITOR SERVICES

exhibits@encoreglobal.com (800) 966-4498

•• EVENTS THAT TRAP	NSFORM							
ENCOREVEN		START DATE	END DATE # OF EVENT DA					
COMPANYNAME		C	N-SITE COM	NTACT NAME	& NUMBER	RO	OM/BO	OTH NAME/NUMBER
BILLING ADDR	ESS			0	CITY & STATE			ZIP CODE
DELIVERY DATE		DELIVERYTIME			PICKUP DATE			CKUP TIME
ORDERD BY				EMAIL			P	HONE
Advanced rates are available if order is placed 10 days or more before show opening. Email completed form to the Encore Representative listed above. Once this request form is submitted, an Encore Representative will contact you for an official order review and signature. Labor charges, sales tax, loss damage waiver, and service charges (Event Technology Support Fees) may apply.								
MONITOR		QUANTITY	QUANTITY DAILY RATE (Charged per show day)					
24" MONITOR TABLE TOP			\$225					
55" MONITOR w/ Stand				\$850				
25' CABLE (HDMI, VGA, Display)				\$32				
FLOOR STAND				\$85				
AUDIO		QUANTITY	r	DAILY RATE (Charged per show day)				
POWERED SPEAKER on stand w	/ mixer			\$332				
MISCELLANEOUS		QUANTITY		DAILY RATE (Charged per show day)				
LAPTOP				\$265				
Post-It FLIPCHART PACKAGE				\$102				
INTERNET		QUANTITY	ADV.	ANCED RA	TE (SHOW RATE)	REGUI	AR RA	TE (SHOW RATE)
EXHIBITOR SINGLE CONNECT BASI	C WIFI			\$90		\$110		§ 110
EXHIBITOR SINGLE CONNECT PLUS	S WIFI			\$1	25		4	\$155
EXHIBITOR SINGLE CONNECT BASI	C WIRED			\$205		\$255		\$255
EXHIBITOR SINGLE CONNECT PLUS WIRED				\$340			4	\$425
POWER		QUANTITY	ADV	ANCED RA	TE (SHOW RATE)	REGUI	AR RA	TE (SHOW RATE)
120V SINGLE PHASE – 5 AMP				\$1	125			\$170
120V SINGLE PHASE – 10 AMP				\$1	185			\$260
120V SINGLE PHASE – 20 AMP				\$2	240			\$345

If You Are Experiencing Technical Difficulties On Site Please Contact Encore At 407-641-7066

AC EXTENSION CORD 25'

POWER STRIP



\$32

\$32



\$32

\$32

EXHIBITOR SERVICES ORDER REQUEST

Create the ultimate brand experience with a sensory-rich environment that drives attendee interest.

BOOTH DIAGRAM

ORGANIZATION NAME	ROOMEXHIBIT BOOTH NO.
SHOW NAME	SHOW DATES

Internet

Please indicate on the grid the location for your internet drop (s) using "W" to signify a wired internet drop. If no location is indicated, the internet drop will be placed in the middle of the booth.

Rigging

If rigging is required, please use the following link to request approval.

https://www.encoreglobal.com/rigging-portal/

Power

Please indicate on the grid the location of your power drop(s) using exact measurements and how many amps each power drop should have (e.g. 15A). If no location is indicated, the power drop will be placed in the middle back of the booth. There is a minimum labor charge for hook-up and dismantle for all non-standard locations, multiple outlet locations, island booths and 208V services.



Adjacent Booth No.

